
  

 

 

 

 

The Friends of the Hadley Council on Aging was established last year to enhance financial 

and operational support for programs for the Hadley Council on Aging. 

 During our first year, we were able to fund an additional driver to bring seniors who 

no longer drive to the center for activities, and to take them to medical appointments. 

 This year, in addition to continuing to fund the driver, we are going to provide funds 

for the printing of the newsletter. 

 Your membership support will allow us to continue to assist the Senior Center in 

other ways that will continue improving the quality of life for Hadley seniors.  We truly 

appreciate your support! 

 
What does it take to improve the quality of life for Hadley seniors? 

The support of people like you. 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 

We have a Drop-Box in the COA office  

or mail to: 

Friends of the Hadley Council on Aging 

PO Box 251 

Hadley, Ma 01035 

YES, I would like to support the 

programs, activities and services of the 

Friends of the Hadley Council on Aging 

 

 Individual  $5.00 

 Family   $10.00 

 Supporter  $50.00 

 Silver Supporter $100. 

 Business Sponsor $100. 

 Gold Business Sponsor  $400. 

 Other   $______ 

 

Name _____________________________________ 

 

Address ___________________________________ 

 

City __________________, State____ Zip ________ 

 

e-mail _____________________________________ 

 

Phone (       )________________________________ 

Please make checks payable to: 

FRIENDS OF THE HADLEY COUNCIL ON AGING 
We are a 501C-3 non-profit corporation. 

Your gift to the Friends is tax deductible to the fullest extent permitted by law. 


